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Mapping the World  

In Geography this half term we will be focusing on what 

maps can tell us about the world. We will also learn how to 

read an ordnance survey map. 

 

Summer Term 2 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a very restful 

half term and are returning ready for our final 

weeks of the school year! This half term in 
Geography we are focusing on Map reading and will 

be busy learning and rehearsing our leavers play. 
As always, thank you so much for all of your support.  

If you do have any questions/concerns please contact Miss 
Wharton! 

English 

We will write a non-chronological report linked to the book, ‘The 

land of Neverbelieve’. 

We will be reading and writing poetry. 

We will continue to work on our comprehension skills during 

reading stars. 
 

 
 

Maths 
We will continue to practice our number fluency through ‘Number 

Ninjas’ followed by a short weekly arithmetic quiz.  
This half term we will be focusing on:  

Year 5 

Working with decimals, negative numbers, looking at 

measurements' and converting units 

Year 6 
Will use all their maths skills to solve investigations and number 

problems. 

Science 
We will learn about how we use electricity and how electrical circuits 

are made and drawn. 
 

Religious Education 

This half term we will be answering the question ‘How do Hindu’s make 

sense of the world?’ 

We will learn about their beliefs and how they celebrate their religion.  
 

Physical Education 

PE will continue to be held on Wednesday and Thursday. This term we 
are working on athletic skills and playing rounders'. Please come to 

school in appropriate PE kit on  Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
 

Notes 

As the weather is becoming warmer, please send your child into 
school with suncream and a hat. Children can reapply suncream 

before they go outside for lunch time, water bottles. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. Thank you  
Miss Wharton 


